
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2024 
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NO SCHOOL - FALL BREAK 

NO SCHOOL - FALL BREAK 

END OF FIRST TRIMESTER 

8:15 - Mass (grades k-4) 

3:30-5:00 - Challenge Club Meeting (Undercroft) 

NO SCHOOL - ELECTION DAY 

8:15 - Mass (grades 5-8) 

2:15-3:00 - Homework Buddies (Parish Center) 

2:15-3:15 - 4th Grade Quick Recall Practice (4B) 

2:15-3:15 - ISM Strings Lessons (Music Room) 

2:15-3:15 - 6th Grade Quick Recall Practice (7A) 

2:15-3:15 - Junior High Quick Recall Practice (8C) 

Bosco Stick, Tomato Soup, 

Peas & Carrots, Pickle Spears, 

Applesauce, Fresh Fruit, Juice, Milk 

NO SCHOOL - ELECTION DAY 

Fiestada Hot Pocket, Salsa, 

Sour Cream, Black Beans, Corn, 

Mandarin Oranges, Fresh Fruit, 

Juice, Milk 

Hot Dog OR Chili Coney, Shredded 

Cheese, Onions, Potato Wedges, 

Veggie Boats, Pears, Fresh Fruit, 

Chocolate Chip Cookie, Juice, Milk  

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


A NOTE FROM YOUR ADMINISTRATION 

 

 Veterans Day Prayer Service (Monday, Nov. 11, 8:15 a.m., Blessed Sacrament Church) 

 Week of Nov. 11 – 8th grade Adapt for Life Program 

 Nov. 14 – 4th grade Ellis Island Day 

 Nov. 15 – 6th grade Greek Day 

UPDATED PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL INFO AMENDMENT TWO INFO 

Dear Families and Friends, 

Sometimes, my job is challenging. Sometimes, it is the best job in the world! Wednesday was one of those days with all 
school mass and the 2nd graders in the Saint Parade! Watching the 2nd grade saints march into church with prayer hands, 
hearing our third graders do the readings, and listening to our choir sing is pure joy and that abundance of gratitude makes 
me feel close to our good God. I hope you experienced the same thing if you joined us for mass on Wednesday. 

Yesterday was another great day at BSS! Thank you to Parents Club for organizing such great Halloween parties for our 
students! The volunteers looked fabulous in their costumes, and the students had a fantastic time. 

We return on Wednesday, November 6th. I hope you are able to have some quality family time and that the weather 
continues to be beautiful! Happy All Saints’ Day! 

Mrs. Aideen Briggs 
Principal, Blessed Sacrament School 

 

My Lord God, I have no idea where I am going. I do not see the road ahead of me. I cannot know for certain where it will 

end. nor do I really know myself, and the fact that I think I am following your will does not mean that I am actually do-

ing so. But I believe that the desire to please you does in fact please you. And I hope I have that desire in all that I am do-

ing. I hope that I will never do anything apart from that desire. And I know that if I do this you will lead me by the right 

road, though I may know nothing about it. Therefore will I trust you always though I may seem to be lost and in the 

shadow of death. I will not fear, for you are ever with me, and you will never leave me to face my perils alone. Amen. 

-Thomas Merton 

DR. MANDY SANCHEZ PRESENTATION LEARNING GROVE SCHEDULE 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/FY-23-Updated-Financial-Handout-1.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/doc00100720240820122821.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2024-Nov-Dr-Mandy-Sanchez-Presentation-Flyer-NIGHT.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/LG-Schedule.pdf


THUMBS UP! 

Congratulations to the 

St. Agnes Fall Tournament Champs! 

Well done Charlie, Eli, Case, Gabe, 

Weston, David, Jack, Hayden, and Jett! 

We are so proud of all of you! 



Rebecca Heringhaus & Brigid Brown 
Co-Presidents 

Abi Haggerty 
Vice President 

Brittany Lawrence & Sara Meagher  
Co-Treasurers 

Connie Polly 
Teacher Appreciation Coordinator 

Lauren Graden 
Student Appreciation Coordinator 

Ashley Witzgall 
Parent Appreciation Coordinator 

Jenna Burger & Megan Kapcar 
Spirit Nights 

November 14: 5:00-9:00 pm 
Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night 

 
December 9-10: during school 

BSS Santa Shop 

 
December 20: during school 

Classroom Christmas Parties 

 
 

If you have any ideas for organizations that would 
like to partner with BSS for a fundraiser night, please 

share with our Spirit Night Coordinators – 
Megan Kapcar and Jenna Burger  

CLICK HERE TO ORDER 

LAROSA’S BUDDY CARDS 

WANT TO GET INVOLVED? 

We have lots of ways to support our teachers and school! 

We’re always looking for ideas and volunteers, so don’t be afraid 

to reach out if you have ideas and/or time to share!  

A big thanks to all who attended and supported 

our Ladies’ Fall Event! We hope you enjoyed the evening 

as much as we did. You should have received 

a brief survey in your email inbox 

to help us continue to make this event successful. 

A huge shoutout to our LFE committee members: 

Abi Haggerty, Ashley Witzgal, Bridget Gerrety, 

Bridget Kochersperger, Brittany Lawrence, Laura Smith, 

Lauren Graden, Lauren Haley, Maydie Conkin, 

Meghan Garmon and Rebecca Heringhaus. 

Your time given to this event does not go unnoticed! 

https://checkout.square.site/buy/YYW74X4EA2WH73JVTHODFD7V


Our Lost and Found is 

growing!  We have 

LOTS of sweatshirts, 

water bottles, lunch 

boxes, playground 

balls, coats, etc. 

Please have your student(s) 

stop by on their way to the 

cafeteria if they are missing 

anything. Parents are 

always welcome to stop by 

to check as well.  Just sign 

in at the office and then 

head to the hallway right 

outside the cafeteria. 

 

REMINDER: Please try to mark 

items with your last name.  We 

check these items frequently, and 

will return them if we see a name 

on the tag! 



CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfj3QY646vp_PSXLsr9jZZ2tLlE6V0iOITNDOP77u_XL5ljKQ/closedform




Are you interested in joining the Boosters? 

Please email us at bssboosters@gmail.com 

 

Do you have any team photos or team accomplishments? 

Please send to Ryan Heringhaus at rheringhaus@gmail.com 

so we can publish them on our sites! 

November 21 (8:00-9:00) 
 
All meetings held in the BSS Cafeteria 

REMINDER: 

Please don’t forget to return 

team uniforms to the head coach 

after season is over. 

We are currently missing 

quite a few basketball 

uniforms from last year  

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Golf-Outing-2024-2-scaled.jpg
mailto:bssboosters@gmail.com
mailto:rheringhaus@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/people/Blessed-Sacrament-Athletic-Boosters/100057245838573/


Our 2nd graders veiled in Saintly attire 

led our Procession on October 30 for 

the School Mass.   The second graders 

researched and chose a Patron Saint to 

study and devote themselves as they/ 

prepare to receive their first 

Reconciliation and Holy First Communion. 

They were then cheered on by their school 

mates as they paraded outside on school 

campus.  Thank you, second graders, for 

leading our school in celebration of All Saints Day.  

  

  

This beautiful painting of Our Lady of Guadalupe is featured 

in the center of the White Crosses/ the Cemetery of the 

Innocents in our Church Lawn.  Thank you to all the young 

ladies in our Challenge girls club who painted and prayed for 

an end to Abortion.  Thank you for your living witness and 

participation in the prolife movement. 

  

  

Campus beautification took place this month with the help 

of the Knights of Columbus.  Phase 1 has been completed 

with the planting of boxwoods.  Ground covering and mulch 

are still to come.  We thank you Knights of Columbus for 

your constant support and service to Blessed Sacrament 

School and Campus. 



 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015, 2021 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament School 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on THURSDAY to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

  CHECK US OUT ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

QUICK LINKS 

VIRTUS TRAINING 

THAT MAN IS YOU 

WALKING WITH PURPOSE 

CHALLENGE CLUB ‘24-’25 

CONQUEST 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR 

GRANDPARENT MERCH 

MUSIC SHARE INFO 

SKI CLUB REGISTRATION 

IVY PROGRAM 

TMIY: THE LIGHT OF MEN THOMAS MORE M.A.T.  

COV CATH OPEN HOUSE 

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/TMIY_Fall2024-scaled.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/WWP-scaled.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/challengeclub-scaled.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Conquest-NKY-Flyer-2024-to-2025.png
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BSS-Choir-.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/GrandparentShirtFlyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/MusicShareFlyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Blessed-Sacrament-2.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/IVY-Flyer-2024.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/TMIY-2024-25.-Light-of-Men-flyer--scaled.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/MAT_Administrators-scaled.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2024_MESSENGER-AD-CCH-Open-House-scaled.jpg

